
 

 

 

RPAC Trustees 
 Meeting Report 

  
                  Saturday, October 1, 2022 
                                      8:30 pm  

Dorothy Botsoe       Jeffrey Decatur 
Chair          Vice Chair 

 
The Trustees approved the June 16, June 24, August 8, August 12 and September 22, 2022 
meeting reports. 
 
NYSAR staff provided an update on of the status of the 2022 contributions to candidates and 
committees budget. 
 
 NAR Political Rep. Zack Rubin-McCarry delivered a federal political and legislative update. 
 
The Trustees approved NAR RPAC recommendations for a portion of the New York 
Congressional Delegation for the 2022 General Election.  
 
NYSAR staff provided an update regarding NYSAR activity in support of RPAC since the February 
meeting including Statewide and Local Board RPAC fundraising events, RPAC Phone Banks, New 
York State Realtor Magazine coverage, YPN Pledge and the RPAC online email campaign. 
 
The Trustees approved a motion to provide a $10,000 RPAC contribution to Senator Tim 
Kennedy’s Leadership PAC. 
 
The Trustees discussed a streamlined process for considering RPAC support in open New York 
State Legislative and US Congressional races. 
 
The Trustees approved a motion to direct staff to provide race and candidates summaries to 
help streamline the process for the Trustees to consider RPAC support in open New York State 
Legislative and U.S. Congressional races. 
 
The 4th installment of RPAC Karaoke Night raised a record $57,000 for RPAC through 187 ticket 
sales and auction proceeds. Thank you to Matt Arnold for his boundless energy and to all the 
auction item donors and winners for making the event a historic success for RPAC. 
 
The inaugural RPAC Yoga class raised $1,120 for RPAC. 


